
◎ Notification of the Discontinuation for Motor Faders with 10V motors No.1706123 

Products: The motor faders contain “10V” in its part number 

Due to the discontinuation of the 10V motor “PPN13KB09A”, we have decided the 
discontinuation of the production and the support service for the following products. 

Discontinued Products 
 

* The motor faders composed of the motor 
   “PPN13KB09A” 
 
* The motor faders contain “10V” in its  
   part number 
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Last date to accept the purchase order: October 20, 2017 

We sincerely apologize for any inconvenience caused by the discontinuation. 

Thank you for your understanding and support. 


